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Please keep Southern Airways in Altoona.  
We need a great carrier to remain in our area ready to serve our community. 

Southern has delivered the best air service results in the last 8 years.
Southern’s reliability and on-time performance are of the best in the country.

Thank you, 
Melissa Hammers 


